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THANK YOU!

| am writing to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation to
New Life Maui. Your contribution has made a significant impact on our efforts
to assist those affected by the devastating Maui fires.

In times of crisis, it is heartwarming to witness the compassion and
community that shines through the people of God. Your willingness to extend
a helping hand to those who have lost so much is a testament to the kindness
and empathy that defines the Kingdom of God.

With your support, we have been able to provide much needed assistance to
families who are now on the path to rebuild their lives. Your donation has
helped provide shelter, food, and other essentials to those who have been
displaced by the fires, offering them a glimmer of hope during these
challenging times.

Once again, THANK YOU for your generosity and being an essential part of our
church’s mission to make a positive impact on our Island. Your donation has
made a difference, and we are deeply grateful for your support.

On behalf of all of us at New Life Maui, THANK YOU!
Best Regards,

e Do

Lead Pastor




